
 
 

18 August 2021  
Meeting Minutes 

 
The August meeting was held on the 18th with 5 members present. The club now has 39 
paid members. This is a great size membership for our club. The September meeting will 
be held on 15 September 2021 at 7:00pm at the field. 
 
Treasury -The club is in good shape financially with a balance of $2,329.28 
after expenses.  
 
Fun Fly – We took it up for a vote and it was unanimously decided that our Fall Fun Fly 
will be held on the 2nd of October with the 3rd of October being the rain date. The one in 
June was a great success. It was a perfect flying day with lots of flying and no serious 
mishaps.   
 
Mower Shed – We are very grateful to Derrick who donated shingles and shingled the 
roof. Craig was also very helpful as he painted the shed floor and sharpened the mower 
blades.  We still need to replace the locking latch and add some edge siding. So it’s just 
some minor things left. Craig also commandeered a weed eater and Derrick did some 
work on it to get it all running and ready. The two have been pretty busy keeping up with 
things. We also have a spare mower in the shed for now. We are in pretty good shape for 
maintaining the field.      
 
It was brought up that our Club Web Site is listed wrong on the AMA site. I am going to 
call the AMA this week and remedy this.  
 
It was also decided to have a section on our Web Site to let others know what dates and 
times that people have decided to fly so that we can all join in on the fun. This will be 
included on our web page very shortly. In the meantime feel free to use Email and just 
post to all members. I hope to have this resolved also by next weekend. This will be in 
the Members Page and is password protected.  
 

 

 


